8th May, 1967. Dr. John Galt, Radio Astronomy Observatory. Post Office Box 248. PENTICTON, B.C., Canada. Dear Dr. Galt. Thank you for your interesting and cordial letter of the 3rd April. Since writing to you on 31st March there has been a change in my plans as there seems to be some urgency that I get back to New York promptly. Consequently the trip to Penticton has been cancelled and I fly direct via Los Angeles leaving here soon. As of the 15th my address will be:-Grote Reber Research Corporation

405 Lexington Avenue. New York, NEW YORK, 10017.

My scientific results turned out considerably better than anticipated. They have been written up and sent to the printer. I'll see that you receive a reprint in due time.

Sincerely yours,

Grote Reber.

GR/JCA